
San Diego Botanical Garden Foundation, INC.
Casa Del Prado, Room 104

2125 Park Blvd., San Diego, CA 92101-4792
Phone: (619) 234-8901 E-mail: sdbgf@netthere.com Website: www.sdbgf.org

General Meeting
May 9, 2019

President: David Tooley Corresponding Sec:  Melissa Worton Office Manager: Laura Starr
President Emeritus: Kim Schultz (NA) Trustee: Web Master: Bob Vitacco
1st V. Pres: Tom Derr Treasurer:   Gaye Lingley ) Recording Sec: Melissa Worton
2nd V. Pres: Laura Starr Hospitality: Susanne Johnson                

 

Meeting called to order by David Tooley at 7:30 p.m.

- In attendance… sign-in sheet available in the office.
- Program presented by Grand Master Akiko Bourland of the San Diego Wabi Chapter of the Ohara School of Ikebana

New Business:

George Plaisted announced his retirement as a representative at large. George has more than 30 years of active 
service to a number of affiliates and will be missed. George can still be found at his store during the Cactus and 
Succulent Society meetings.

David Tooley requested for a volunteer to fill the position of Office Manager. Laura Starr answered the call and will 
serve.

Old Business:

Laura Starr is requesting volunteer speakers for upcoming SDBGF meetings..

Reservations: Tom Derr is still accepting room reservations for 2020 and 2021. 

Bob Vitacco requests pictures from affiliates to post on the SDBGF website. The site works in conjunction with the 
newly created Facebook page. 

Treasurer’s Report: Checking (05/31/19) $18,510.87
Savings   (05/31/19)  $20,093.15
Investment (04/30/19) $125,715.44

Meeting Adjourned 8:30
        Respectfully submitted by Melissa Worton, May 16, 2019
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